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Mark Robertson
Lower Snake River Compensation Plan Office
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
1387 S. Vinnell Way, Suite 343
Boise, Idaho 83709

Dear Mr. Robertson:

Subject: Walla Walla and Touchet River Summer Steelhead Programs

This letter transmits the U. S. Fish and Wildlife Service's Biological Opinion on the proposed

funding of Walla Walla and Touchet River Summer Steelhead Programs located in southeast
Washinglon, and their effects on bull trout (Salvelinus conJluentus) and critical habitat for the
bull trout. Formal consultation on the proposed action was conducted in accordance with section
7 ofthe Endangered Species of 1973, as amended (16 U.S.C. 1531 etseq.) (Act). YourJuly 11,

2017, request for formal consultation was received via email on the same date.

The enclosed Biological Opinion is based on information provided in the June 12,2017,
Biological Assessment, telephone conversations, field investigations, and other sources of
information cited in the Biological Opinion. A complete record of this consultation is on file at
the Eastem Washington Field Office in Spokane, Washington

Ifyou have any questions regarding the enclosed Biological Opinion, our response to your
concurrence request(s), or our shared responsibilities under the Act, please contact Erin Kuttel at
509-893-8029.

材磁μ絣
Eric V. Rickerson, State Supervisor
Washington Fish and Wildlife Office

Enclosure(s)



CC:

WDFW,Daメon,WA(J Burngamcr)
CTUIR,Pendlcton,OR(B Zimmellllan)


































































































































































































































